
To Guelph's City Councillors, 
 
As a Guelphite and long time community member I was shocked and dismayed to learn of Mayor 
Guthrie's proposal to dismantle the living spaces of some of our most marginalized community 
members. This proposal not only criminalizes the survival actions to maintain BASIC LIFE NEEDS of our 
most vulnerable but further disenfranchises those individuals. Shame. 
 
I request the opportunity to delegate/speak on November 28th and have also registered myself to this 
intent. 
 
In community, 
Jamie Mendoza 

 


